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Office of the University Secretariat November 10, 2008
B400 Mackintosh-Corry Hall

Queen’s University

Kingston, Ontario

K7L 3N6

To Whom It May Concern,

After careful consideration, the Education Students’ Society (ESS) will be voting
on Wednesday, November 12, 2008 on a motion to move forward with the process of
seceding from the Alma Mater Society (AMS) and joining the Society of Graduate and
Professional Studies (SGPS).

If this motion passes, a referendum will take place at the Faculty of Education, the
outcome of which will not take effect until the 2009-2010 school year. If you have any
questions, comments, or concerns please contact me.

Sincerely,

dmandotemond

Amanda Leonard

Education Students’ Scciety President
613-533-6000 (ext. 75296)
3AJL4@queensu.ca



